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Christ Church School  

Newsletter  

24th November 2023 
If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the website www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 
please email it to: Katie Rose at krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk by Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 27th November Y4 Mufti Day for Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 28th November YR & Y6 Trip to the Chelsea Theatre 

Wednesday 29th November Whole School Nasal Flu Jab 

Friday 1st December CCHT Choir Singing on Pavilion Road, 4pm, all  
parents welcome 

Saturday 2nd December Whole School Christ Church Christmas Fair 12-3pm 

Dates for your Diary 
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Monday 4th December—Y4 Trip to Lambeth Palace 
Tuesday 5th December—Y5 Trip to the Science  
Museum 
Thursday 7th December—Christingle Service,  
Christ Church 2.30pm 
Monday 11th—Friday 15th December—Elf Auction 
online 
Friday 15th December— Christmas Jumper Day and 
Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 14th December—Christmas Assembly at 
Christ Church, 2.30pm 
Friday 15th December—Y3 Trip to the Science  
Museum 
Thursday 21st December— End of Term, 1.30pm 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Reception Class:  
Henry & Mikael 

Year 1:  
Jemima & Xander D 

Year 2: 
Jisoo & Josefine 

Year 3: 
Loujayn & Sofia 

Year 4: 
At Hooke Court 

Year 5: 
Jessica & Yeon-Ho 

Year 6: 
Nia & Elmer 

CHRISTMAS  
Amazon Wish List 

 
 

Thank you  to everyone who has purchased something for our school  from our Amazon Wish List, in 
particular all the items we have requested for next week! 

We now have an extensive list of wishes for our Christmas 
Fair. These are to help us cover a long list of expenses in mak-

ing the fair such a success for the children.  
Thank you to anyone who feels they might be able to  

contribute towards this.  

https://amzn.eu/8EJTD8E 

If you find something you would like to purchase – just add it to your basket and follow the same  
procedures as it you were ordering something for yourself. The items will then be  delivered directly to 
the school – please make sure you select the school address in the delivery section.  

https://amzn.eu/8EJTD8E


CHECK OUT NEXT WEEK’S SCHOOL 
MENU 
HERE  

 

The Best Present for Children This Christmas:   
 
Sirrell the Squirrel, a beautifully written and illustrated book by Juliet Rood. 
The heartwarming tale of a squirrel who unexpectedly finds himself a long way 
from his home in the Scottish Highlands. 
With its rhyming story and beautiful watercolour illustrations, this is truly a cap-
tivating book; a perfect present for children that will be cherished  for years to 
come and enjoyed by all generations.  
https://www.sirrellthesquirrel.com/ 
 
USE CODE: CC&HT for 10% off   *this code expires on 08/12/2023 

BAND PERFORMANCE 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Friday 1st December—Special Mentions 
Assembly, 9.10am 
 
Parents and carers welcome to come and 
listen to our Band performing in Special 
Mentions assembly on Friday 1st December 
at 9.10am. 

https://www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk/well-being/#lunchmenu
https://www.sirrellthesquirrel.com/


CHRISTMAS IS COMING! 
 

1st December 2023—4pm 
Nothing could be more festive than our CCHT Choir 

singing carols in  
Pavilion Road with hot chocolate and twinkly lights 

all around.  
 

2nd December 2023 12-3pm 
Christ Church Christmas Fair  

Christmas games, chocolate tombola, bottle tombola,  
Father Christmas’s Grotto, Tea Cup Rides, Horse & Cart, face painting, hot dog stand, mulled wine 
and hot chocolate, homemade cake & bake stand, flower stall, Church Christmas Raffle draw (tickets 
are on School Gateway) and much much more. 
 
Raffle Tickets for the Christmas Fair are for sale on School Gateway. A Nintendo Switch, plus 
two games is one of the prizes along with a luxury Christmas hamper from Fortnum & Mason, cham-
pagne, and John Lewis vouchers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our CCHT Online Christmas Shop has a whole range of scented candles, coloured dinner candles, 
advent candles, Christmas cards, Christmas gifts, stocking fillers and lovely Christmas plants all 
available to purchase in the run up to Christmas. www.cchtshop.com Collection from school only.  
 
Christ Church Tea Towels the ideal stocking filler and Christmas Gift—can be purchased on School 
Gateway.  Collection from the office.  
 
Christmas Trees  will be available to collect from 3.30pm on Friday 30th November with the op-
portunity to pick them up right up until after the Christmas Fair. 
 
Christingle Service at Christ Church takes place on Thursday 7th December at 2.30pm all 
parents welcome to attend this very special service. 
 
Our CCHT Elf Auction—Monday 11th December—Friday 15th December 
Run by our two Reception Classes at CCHT please support our online auction by  
donating Lots to raise funds for playtime resources. Christmas Lots usually include 
bottles of Champagne, Christmas treats, homemade chocolates and gifts, indulgent 
bubble baths or spoiling spa treats, hampers, electronic games or tickets to a  
Christmas pantomime, homemade chutneys or even Christmas crackers.  
 
Please send your lot donations to Katie Rose at krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk.   
Lot values can range from £10 - £100 all in the name of the season of goodwill. 
The deadline for donations is Friday 30th November. 

 
Christmas Assembly take place at 2.30pm on Thursday 14th  
December, all parents welcome to attend with the whole school 
 involved. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch for the children will take 
place on Friday 15th December. 

http://www.cchtshop.com
mailto:krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk


               Christ Church St Nicholas Fair 
 

Saturday 2nd December 12pm—3pm at Christ Church  
 

There will be a whole host of wonderful and jam packed Christmas games and festive fun for 
families throughout the afternoon. Come and meet Father Christmas in his Grotto, enjoy a Horse 
& Cart ride. There will be a sizzling hot dog stand, mulled wine, hot chocolate, chocolate tombola, 
bottle tombola, face painting, homemade cake & bake stall and the Church Christmas Raffle 
draw with fabulous prizes to be won. 
 
Thank you to all our Parent Coordinators who have been busy behind the scenes rallying  
volunteers for the day and also to help set up and clear away after the event. We rely on our  
parents for the smooth running of this event and we know how much work is involved so thank 
you all very much. 
 
A little reminder as to what stall each year group is in charge of and what there is to do: 
 
YR—The Chocolate Tombola 

• Thank you to everyone in KS2 who today, has brought in a lot of Christmas Chocolate for our tombola. 
Please could parent coordinators arrange for volunteers to come and stick on raffle tickets to the chocolate closer to 
the event. We have the tickets for you and volunteers are also required to man the stall and be in charge of  
collecting money on the day. We will provide you with a float. 
 
Y1—The Bottle Tombola 

• Thank you to everyone in KS1 who today, has brought in Bottles of all different descriptions for our tombola. 
Please could parent coordinators arrange for volunteers to come and stick on raffle tickets to the bottles closer to 
the event. We have the tickets for you and volunteers are also required to man the stall and be in charge of  
collecting money on the day. We will provide you with a float. 
 
Y2—Father Christmas Grotto 

• Organised by your parent coordinators we will require x2 volunteers to man the grotto at different time slots 
 and help Father Christmas deliver presents and take note of the time and organise the queue so that everyone gets 
a turn. Presents and decoration have already been sourced but we are desperately seeking a volunteer to pro-
vide a balloon display. 

 
Y3 - The Lucky Dip 

• Donations  of lucky dip prizes have been kindly purchased from the Amazon Wish List. Please could parent 
coordinators arrange for volunteers to come and wrap the presents before the day and come up with a rota of  
volunteers to man the stall during the event.  You will be in charge of collecting money on the day. We will provide 
you with a float. 
 
Y4 – The Photo Booth 

• Organised by your parent coordinators who will request for help to source and arrange the fancy dress   
and accessories box. Lots of props have been kindly purchased from the Amazon Wish list.  This time the photos 
will be taken by parents or adults but there will be a charge for the use of all the props! Volunteers are also required 
to man the stall, keep it tidy and be in charge of collecting money on the day. We will provide you with a float. 
 
Y5—The Cake Stall  

• Coordinated by your parent coordinators, we will need a selection of homemade bakes or Christmas creations 
for this stall but also to be presented in a way that could be a lovely gift.  We would love donations of Christmas 
Cakes or Christmas puddings, boxes of homemade mince pies, cupcakes or brownies, jars of spiced nuts or granola, 
even jams, jellies, chutneys or pesto.  Homemade boxes of fudge, truffles or even jars of old fashioned sweets or 
shortbreads.  Infused oils, cheese biscuits, jars of olives or cheese straws – all of the above! 
Please could items be dropped off either on Friday 1st December or before the start of the fair. 
Please could parent coordinators arrange for volunteers to man the stall and be in charge of collecting the money 
on the day. 
 
 
Y6—Mulled Wine & Hot Chocolate Stand 

• Coordinated by your parent coordinators, we will need parents to please make the mulled wine and purchase 
the hot chocolate and all the appropriate additions.  We have an urn at school for you to make up the mulled wine 
and will provide a float but we will require volunteers to man the stall during the fair and make up the drinks. You 
will be provided with a float.   
 
If you are unable to make the Fair but would like to make a donation we would be very grateful for homemade 
cakes or bakes, lucky dip prizes, bottle and chocolate donations for the tombolas. Thank you very much and we look 
forward to seeing you all there. 
 



This December we would like continue with our different kind of advent calendar with the children.  We are going to 
ask two children child in each class to bring in an item (from the wish list below) each day from 1st December leading 
up to (and including) Wednesday 20th December.  These items will then be donated to our local charity, Glass Door 
for the homeless.  www.glassdoor.org.uk/ Glass Door partners with churches and community centres to give shelter 
and support, because no one should have to sleep on the streets of London. 
 
 

Christmas Wish list 
 

• Instant coffee  
• Instant hot chocolate   
• Biscuits 
• Sugar  
• Tea bags 
• Vegetarian tinned soups  
• Tinned tomatoes  
• Tinned pulses  
• Baked beans  
• Dried pasta (No spaghetti please)  
• Cereals  
• Jams  
• Toiletries such as Shampoo, Body Wash 

and Soaps 
• Deodorant 
• New underwear (men and women) 
 
 
 
Please kindly stick to this list as there are restrictions in place as to what the Charity can accept in the form of  
donations. Thank you in advance. 

http://www.glassdoor.org.uk/


BOOK HERE 

Join our Governor, Quentin Nason, for a free webinar on Financial Literacy Education 
with the Lord Mayor where he will discuss his work at City Pay it Forward and also 
provide advice for parents derived from his interactions with teachers and students 
both in the UK and in the US. 
 
Click on the link below if you would like to hear the presentation.  There will also be 
the opportunity for questions at the end and there will be a recording of the session 
for those unable to make the time. 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1192483467236249182


 

Recommended Read 

TIMES TABLES ROCK STARS! 

 



Reception 



Y1 



Y2 
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Y4 
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